
 

 

 

    

          12th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers of KS2, 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting opportunity for your child to experience the wonderful world of 

cooking at Haxby Road's Cook School! Over the next two terms, each class will have the chance to 

participate in a fun and engaging cooking session at this fantastic local facility. 

Turquoise Class- Wednesday 18th June 

Magenta Class- Tuesday 1st July 

During their visit, the children will have the opportunity to: 

● Learn basic cooking skills: Such as chopping, stirring, and measuring. 

● Develop creativity: By experimenting with different flavours and ingredients. 

● Work collaboratively: As they cook and prepare delicious treats together. 

● Increase their confidence: By trying new things and achieving cooking goals. 

To cover the cost of ingredients for these sessions, we are kindly requesting a suggested voluntary 

donation of £2 per child. This is a "pay as you wish" donation, so please contribute what you feel 

comfortable with. This payment can be made via Parent Pay or by cash to the school office.This trip 

will take place during the school day and over lunch so each child will need to bring a pack up with 

them. If your child is entitled to free school meals, please use the attached form to indicate 

whether you will be sending a packed lunch from home or will be ordering a school grab bag. Please 

note, you will still need to order the grab bag on Appetite. Please complete the form and order your 

lunch on Appetite a week before your child’s cook school slot. 

Magenta Class: https://forms.gle/gwAnBcxZSWhJp2VJA 

Turquoise Class: https://forms.gle/h1NpniGn9VX5CCpQ8 

We will require some parent volunteers to support with this. Your class teacher will be in touch via 

Seesaw, it would be greatly appreciated if you were able to help, making the day run as smoothly as 

possible.  We believe this is a fantastic opportunity for your child to develop valuable life skills while 

having a lot of fun. We look forward to the children showing you their fantastic cooking! 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Hemsley 
DT Curriculum Lead 
l.hemsley@ebor.academy 
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